
May 2025

Black Sheep News
Black Sheep RC Club - AMA Charter #2068

Information

Club meetings are held on the
first Saturday of each month at
12:30 PM.

Next meeting is August 2.

Only 2.4GHz transmitters are
allowed at BSRCC.

Officers

President:
Dennis Beard
864-238-7256
dennis18@charter.net

Vice President:
J.B. Dansby
864-207-6663
jbdansby@gmail.com

Treasurer:
Dallen Veazey
954-822-3285
dallenveazey@gmail.com

Secretary:
Daniel Jones
864-431-7998
tortxof@gmail.com

Field Marshal:
Wade Calhoun
864-952-9189
calhoun790@charter.net

Safety Officer:
Morgan Pritchard
864-283-2546
morgan.pritchard@att.net

Meeting minutes from May 3, 2025.

Minutes accepted as read.

Dennis gave treasurer’s report in Dallen’s absence.

Club fly-in had about 10 pilots in attendance. About $120
was spent on food from the food fund.

Dennis will be out of town from May 20 to June 24.
Volunteers are needed to cut grass while he is gone.

Daniel will run the meeting in June.

There will be no meeting in July.

The bathrooms have been re-opened after the winter
season.
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